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The Nebraska Service Center has advised AILA's NSC liaison committee that attorneys 
filing adjustment of status applications where there is an earlier approved petition should 
bring the previous priority date to NSC's attention, because otherwise they won’t know 
about it or have the old LIN file on hand. The best way, according to NSC, is to put in 
colorful paper and flag it, and include a copy of the I-797 showing the earlier, now 
current priority date. 

 


